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MILL ROAD BRIDGE CONSULTATION

The survey closes on the 24th December.

Don’t forget to let the County Council know your views on the temporary closure of the bridge (except for buses, cyclists
and pedestrians) by completing the survey on the Consult Cambs website or by emailing
policy.andregulation@cambridgeshire.gov.uk. The survey closes on the 24th December.


